## NOTES OF GENERAL INTEREST TO COUNTRY CLUB HILLS

The Recreation Corporation reports that they are investigating all possible tracts of land in this vacinity for recreation pool and facilities in order to insure that we will be able to participate in these facilities next summer. They wish to thank all prospective members for their advanced payments to keep progress toward our recreation center,

The Country Club Hills Bowling League will resume in September on Wednesday nights at 9:00 at the Fairfax Bowling Alleys. There will be a meeting held in my recreation room the first week in September to discuss rules, prize money, and to elect officers.

We have a few openings for regular couples, and we need several singles, so if your husband or wife can't bowl, and you are interested, please contact me as soon as possible in order to enable us to organize the league.

Audrey O'Connell Crescent 3-0751